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By RESS and Email September 23, 2022

Ms. Nancy Marconi
Registrar
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Marconi:

Subject: EB-2022-0234 - Confirmation of Hearing request related to Hydro Ottawa Limited’s
Contested Service Area Amendment Application, 626 Principale Street, Casselman

Hydro Ottawa Limited (“Hydro Ottawa”) wishes to acknowledge Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”),
submission, dated September 9, 2022, contesting a hearing in regard to Hydro Ottawa’s contested
service area amendment application for the subject property, which was filed September 2, 2022.

In response, Hydro Ottawa respectfully continues to request a hearing. Further, Hydro Ottawa does not
feel it would be efficient to reply to the additional evidence until the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) has set
out the process, however Hydro Ottawa wishes to put on record that the utility disagrees with the
interpretation of some of the events and outcomes as described in the Hydro One evidence which leaves
the reader with an inaccurate account of certain facts and the associated impact on the customer.

Hydro Ottawa has filed a copy of this letter through the OEB’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System
(“RESS”).

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require anything further.

Sincerely,

April Barrie
Director, Regulatory Affairs
Directeur, Affaires réglementaires
aprilbarri@hydroottawa.com
Tel./tél.: 613 738-5499 | ext./poste 2106
Cell.: 613 808-3261

Cc:  Joanne Richardson, Director, Regulatory Affairs, Hydro One Networks Inc.
Pasquale Catalano, Sr. Regulatory Advisor, Hydro One Networks Inc.
Helen Guo, Manager, Industry Policy and Compliance, Ontario Energy Board
Claudio Bertone
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